
From: Ben Cooper [mailto:bcooper@livingstones.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 10:27 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/05 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the above matter, and to the exposure draft of the Seagoing Industry Award issued on 8 
March 2019. 
 
It is noted that the exposure draft does not include the Draft Determination issued by the Full Bench to 
give effect to the its decision of 24 February 2017 ([2017] FWCFB 1138). 
 
We request that the Draft Determination made in respect of the Seagoing Industry Award 2010 be 
inserted into the exposure draft.   
 
We further request that the Draft Determinations made in respect of the Marine Towage Award 2010 
and the Ports, Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010 be finalised and those awards 
amended accordingly. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Ben Cooper 
Agent for Sea Swift Pty Ltd 

  
Ben Cooper 
Associate Director 

  

 
  

T: 07 3833 1216   M: 0410 695 088 

W: www.livingstonesshr.com.au   E: bcooper@livingstones.com.au 

Brisbane  •  Perth  •  Sydney  •  Melbourne 
  

    

 

mailto:bcooper@livingstones.com.au
http://www.livingstonesshr.com.au/
mailto:bcooper@livingstones.com.au
http://www.livingstones.com.au/
http://ow.ly/U9h73078Ddq
https://twitter.com/Liv_solutions
https://www.instagram.com/people_solutions/?hl=en

